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2020: A LOOK BACK

CAPACITY BUILDING
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And we know that in all things God works for the good of those

who love him, who have been called according to his purpose.

~Romans 8:28

The worldwide pandemic of 2020 brought unique

challenges to Oasis House and the women we serve,

but also unique blessings from the Lord!

While many businesses and nonprofits shut their

doors for good, we are so thankful to God,

community partners, donors and our wonderful

volunteers for staying steady and true during this

unprecedented time.  

2020 graced us with the time to really expand

programming at Oasis House.  Our Women of the

Round Table (WORT) Curriculum Series includes:

Life Coaching, Anger Management, Women in

Scripture Studies and Boundaries.  These classes,

taught by staff and volunteers, allow us to serve

women all over the community.  We are truly

meeting women where they are, offering support,

life skills and tribe.

MOVING FORWARD



Our safe houses are

operating at almost

maximum capacity and

the residents are making

great strides in healing.  

Praise God!

Our tribe is now five times larger than

in years past! This allows us to double

our street outreach teams, perform

cyber outreach monthly and educate

the community on the issues facing

human trafficking, sexually exploited

and traumatized women.

Through Christ, Oasis House heals, empowers and

restores female survivors of human trafficking,

sexual exploitation and trauma.
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Capacity Building



In 2021, God willing, we hope to expand our

programming further into the community.  If

you know of any groups, churches or

organizations who would like a presentation on

Oasis House or Sex Trafficking, please let us

know!

WAYS TO GIVE
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Moving Forward
We hope to expand our street outreach in 2021,

continue building our volunteer base, and once

Covid-19 is under control, restart the jail

ministry as well.

We are praying for more church partners in

2021, as well as a dedicated case manager or

social worker to join the staff.  Several of our

survivors have progressed so well in the program

they are now working! We are always looking for

business owners with a heart for the women we

serve and opportunities for them to work.

Our prayer for 2021 is that God will prosper

Oasis House, that He will multiply donations

and funding to make up for all the missed

fundraisers of 2020.  That He will continue to

protect and provide for the women in our care,

and give us the ability to serve them as His

hands and feet.  May His grace and love be

upon you in the coming year!

Make a one-time donation at

oasisforwonen.org

Choose Oasis at Amazon & Kroger 

Become a Monthly Donor

Encourage your Church to Partner with Us

425 N. Findlay

Suite 308

Dayton, Ohio 45404


